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NEWS RELEASE 
Ontario English Catholic Teachers’ Association (OECTA)  
Labour Action on Tuesday, January 21st, 2020 
January 14, 2020 

 

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board has been advised by the Ontario 
English Catholic Teachers’ Association (OECTA) that they will engage in a one-day, 
province wide, full withdrawal of services on Tuesday, January 21, 2020. This one-
day, full withdrawal of services is in addition to the sanctions that began on January 
13, 2020 and which will continue after January 21, 2020.  
 
School safety remains our priority. For the Northeastern Catholic District School 
Board all of our teachers are members of OECTA. As such, we would not be able to 
safely operate our schools.  
 
We will be closing our elementary and secondary schools to students on Tuesday, 
January 21, 2020, unless the strike is averted.  
 
Should you require additional information, please visit our website at 
www.ncdsb.on.ca or follow us on Twitter and Facebook. Regular labour updates and 
other important information will be available to you on these communication 
platforms. 
 
Again, all NCDSB schools will be closed to students on Tuesday, January 21, 2020.  
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For more information, please contact: Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 

at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 


